
 

 

 

Quadkids 

Well done to our group of Y3 and Y4 children who took part in the Quadkids athletic competition today. 

They were fantastic and they were a credit to the school. 
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Bag 2 School 

We are hoping you can help us in raising 

some extra funds for Reading within school. 

Your child will have brought a charity bag 

home with them today and we ask, if you 

can, to please fill it up with the items listed 

on the bag. These can then be dropped off 

under the canopy on the KS1 and KS2 yards 

any day up until Thursday 9th May. 

 

Y4 Skipping Competition 

Well done to our Y4 skippers who took part in this Wednesday’s Skipping Festival Competition! They were fantastic throughout the morning and their ‘Keep the 

Pot Boiling’ was one of the best! They returned will a whole heap of certificates, which will be given out during our celebration assembly on Monday morning. 

Awards include: Side Swing, Face to Face Team, Single Bounce, Pretzel and Super Skipper! 

Aspire2Be 

It was wonderful to welcome Beth Cairns back into school following her first visit with us in February. Beth, 

Tees Valley Collaborative Trust Careers Co-Ordinator, worked with our Year 4 children this afternoon. The 

children took part in an interactive listening and presentation skills workshop, linked to careers. It was a 

fun, introductory session and the children enjoyed taking part in the games with Beth. Beth will return in 

May to work alongside our Year 6 children who will enjoy three sessions with her. 
 

Defibrillator 

Following our support of the Red Sky Foundation, 

we now have a defibrillator fitted outside of the 

school building to the left of the front doors, when 

you walk up the path. This equipment is available 

to the Fens Community and details of use are 

located on the outer case. To be able to unlock the 

case and use the equipment the following details 

are required: 

 

Location: Fens Primary School 

What3words: rate.occurs.lots 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

(school closed) 

Friday 24th May – School Closes for Half-

Term Holiday (closed for two weeks) 

Monday 10th June – School Reopens 

Assessments  

Y6 SATs  
 

13th-16th May 

Y1 Phonics 
Screening Check 

10th-14th June 

Y4 Multiplication 
Tables Check 

10th-14th June 

 


